
During canvassing have had many people complaining about potholes 
and the state of the roads. Also the extra traffic which is still 
coming off the Tadworth roundabout and Shelvers Way, this started  
with the A217 roadworks nearly a year ago - heavy traffic in 
Tadorne, Ashurst, Kingswood, The Avenue and Downs Way, residents are 
asking if heavy long lorries can be banned 

Shelvers Way Development is still causing problems- will be meeting 
the site manager again 

Having a few problems with planning applications - neighbours not 
been informed, the length of time it takes for comments to be put on 
the Council website

Concerned that the very long grass on the bend of Epsom Lane  North 
and Kingswood Rd hasn’t been cut, this area is so dangerous having 
had many accidents and deaths- am chasing up

At the AGM I will only be speaking about the proposed new review of 
where St Helier and Epsom Hospital Trust want to put their new Acute 
Hospital. Attended a meeting last Friday which the CE and Chairman 
were speaking at, some of you know the concerns I have about the 
proposed new build on the Royal Marsden site, it is already been 
called the London Cancer Hub

We have a restaurant causing problems to the residents living near 
it, loud music windows open, noisy people leaving the restaurant 
late at night

A shop in Walton with a dangerous awning and heavy wooden structure 
has been causing problems, only held up with string, it could easily 
dropped and killed someone. This was highlighted by Jane early on a 
Friday, took me all day trying to find someone to take 
responsibility, eventually the head of joint building control with 
Tandridge and Mole Valley stepped in, it took him 5 days to get the 
structure made safe due to the various problems he faced!


